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I am writing to you as a resident of Westgate on Sea just down the road from
Manston Airport. I will be brief, on this occasion. Thanet needs jobs, and the re-
opening of the airport as a freight hub, in the beginning, will be a great start to
getting people back in work either part-time or full-time. Skilled or un-skilled.
Ordinary jobs, for ordinary, hard working local people. Manston will require, when
open again, part time/full time cleaners and janitors, Cafe/canteen staff,  Ground
crews to look after the fences, grass, and  tarmac etc:. Security staff and freight
handlers, need I go on. We have a desperate need for jobs in this area and the
airport will provide so many families that have been struggling to find employment
locally a real lifeline for their wellbeing and way of life. I am passionate about my
life here and the people that live in this part of Thanet. We need this airport to
thrive again.

 

 
 




